
 

   
 
 
 
 

February 2012 
REFERENCE: FOI – 12/7 

I write further to your email regarding your request to the Northern Ireland Office for the 

following information:  

Details of all visits by Minister in the Department to Scotland since 11 May 2010. 

 

Your request has been handled as a request for information under the provisions of the 

Freedom of Information Act. 

There was one official visit made to Scotland and it was on 16th September 2010 when both the 

Secretary of State and the Minister of State travelled to Edinburgh to attend the State Reception 

and address by The Queen and His Holiness the Pope.   
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